
CSDA Happenings 
 
Grade 4: In m ath, fourth graders are prac-
ticing place value using expanded form and num-
ber name form. In science, students are learning 
about insects and animal adaptations. 
Grade 5: Fifth grade has continued to learn 
about our expectations and routines. In science, 
students  started learning about the sun. Next 
week, we will start to really dive into our first math 
unit of place value!  
Grade 6: Grade 6 is having a rolling start to 
academics: introducing the Greek and Latin pro-
gram, Fantasy Football, and starting the math and 
reading curriculum. Next week, we will be launch-
ing our social studies and science units! 
CSDA Special: W elcom e back to the library! 
We will be reviewing expectations, procedures, 
how to find a just right book, parts of a book, and 
what a genre is. Let’s get reading! 

Have a wonderful weekend. 
Mrs. Bouley 

 

Richard Maghakian    
Memorial School 
22 Milford St. 
Brookline, NH  03033 
Phone 603-673-4640 
Fax 603-673-4785 
Rmms-office@sau41.org 

RMMS Happenings 
 

Pre-K:  Our preschoolers will start school on Monday! They ’ll spend the week learning how to 
do our school routines and getting to know their new friends.  Keep your eye out for a family project on 
Thursday. 
Grade K: Next week kindergarteners will focus on their  nam es! They will identify letters, 
write those letters, and do a variety of name related activities and crafts. 
Grade 1: First graders w ill review  letter  form ations and letter  sounds in Fundations. They 
will continue to observe their monarch caterpillars and are excited to watch them change into butterflies. 
Grade 2: Second graders are doing a great job learning the routines and expectations of 
second grade! Next week they will be reviewing addition strategies in math and reviewing digraphs and 
closed syllable words in Fundations.  
Grade 3: Third graders are doing a fabulous job as leaders of our  building, practicing and 
modeling routines and expectations and starting off the school year strong!  
RMMS Special: In art, students w ill be review ing expectations, safety, and how  to take care 
of our art supplies.  Each student will create a ‘Mini Me Masterpiece’ that will be displayed on the art bul-
letin board. 
Have a wonderful weekend! 
Mr. Molinari 
 

Captain Samuel  
Douglass Academy       
24 Townsend Hill Rd.  
Brookline, NH 03033   
Phone 603-821-0439              
Fax 603-810-6651   
csda-office@sau41.org 

Dates to remember 

                                

Sept. 11 CSDA Band Rental 5:30pm in the gym 
Sept. 12 CSDA Open House 6:00pm-6:30pm     
   Introduction in the gym  
              Session 1  6:30pm -7:00pm 
   Session 2  7:00pm -7:30pm  
Sept. 13 School Picture Day 
Sept. 13 RMMS Open House, Grades 1-3 only                     
          Last name A-K 6:00pm-6:30pm  
          Last name L-Z 6:45pm-7:15pm 
 

Oct. 5 EARLY RELEASE  RMMS 12:45pm  
                 CSDA   12:55pm  
Oct 9.  NO SCHOOL Columbus Day 
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Dear Families:  

For safety purposes, please remain in your  

vehicles during car line drop-off and pick-up.  



 

NH DHHS COVID GUIDELINES/RESOURCES: 
 

Please contact your child’s school nurse for 
a quarantine and/or masking plan. The re-

sources below have an isolation and mask-
ing calculator embedded in them. 

 

People who have COVID-19 should isolate at 
home and follow CDC’s recommendations: 
www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/your-
health/isolation.html 

People who are exposed to someone else 
with COVID-19 are no longer recommended 
to stay at home and quarantine, but, they 
should continue to follow CDC’s recommen-
dations: www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-
ncov/your-health/if-you-were-exposed.html 
 
Q: What symptoms should I look for with the 
latest covid variant? 
A: People with the latest COVID-19 variant 
(Eris) are primarily reporting: sore throat, cough, 
congestion and runny nose. Other symptoms 
may include fatigue, headache, nausea, vomit-
ing, diarrhea, loss of taste and/or smell, fever, 
chills, body aches, shortness of breath or difficul-
ty breathing. 

School Nurse Contact Information 
 
CSDA:  
Maureen Lorden, 
RN  maureen.lorden@sau41.org 
Phone: 603-821-0439 

 

RMMS:  
Tena Ferenczhalmy, 
RN  tena.ferenczhalmy@sau41.org 
Phone: 603-373-4640 
 

District Float Nurse: 
Diana Zoltko, RN 

diana.zoltko@sau41.org 

CSDA & RMMS HEALTH                        
OFFICE UPDATES 

SEPTEMBER 8, 2023 
 

WELCOME BACK TO SCHOOL 

 
 

Warm Weather Tips: Cool Down -
Place a wet paper towel on the forehead or 
back of neck; Stay hydrated- Send a fresh 
water bottle each day- water is the best 
drink; Wear lightweight clothing- layering 
for the cooler mornings and warmer after-
noons; Bring a hat to wear outside to shade 
face. 
        Upcoming Screenings  
                          in October 2023 

CSDA and RMMS will be perform-
ing annual vision screenings with 
the support of the NH Lion’s Club. 

If you do not want your child to be 
screened, please notify the school nurse to 
opt out. 

MEDICATION REMINDER  

 Medication orders expire after one year. 
A new order is required each school year to 
ensure the best care for your child.  

 If you child has their annual physical af-
ter school begins, please send in a copy or 
email it directly to the school nurse 

 Expired medications will be returned to 
the parent/guardian or disposed of. NO EX-
PIRED MEDICATIONS will be administered 
by the school nurse. 
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https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/your-health/isolation.html
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https://www.urbancultivator.net/how-to-stay-cool-in-hot-weather/
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